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Summary of RSL Parent Tryout Meeting 

 

I just wanted to thank you for participating in the 2024-25 RSL Kings U12 AA tryouts.   
This is a talented bunch of players and I wish everyone the best of luck during the 
process.    

Tournaments 

Those selected to the team will be attending three tournaments this season listed 
below.  Hotel blocks have been reserved. 

• Belleville Pre-Season Tilt – Sept 27-29 
• London Green & White – Nov 8-10 
• Northumberland Silver Stick – Nov 28-Dec 1. 
• A 4th tournament is tba 

Tryouts 

The tryout schedule has been updated, with final selections being made on or before 
Saturday, September 7th.   With the number of players, we were lucky enough to get 
additional tryout dates.  Please check the website under our 12 team for updates to the 
schedule as changes may occur. 

Evaluators will be attending the sessions and the executive members will be in 
attendance.   

Releases will be online until the last tryout date, which will be in-person.   There will not 
be any releases until 3 ice-times for all players.    

We will require parents to help with the game sheet, and clock for home games.  We will 
also require coach certified parents to volunteer to open the doors for games.  We 
kindly ask no coaching during the games.  

Positions 

I intend to take the top 15 players, so if you are adamant your player will not play a 
certain position, please let me know.  Most of the players have identified their position 
where they are comfortable and best suited.  

 

Imports 
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We have a very large number of players, and I don’t feel imports are required due to the 
high degree of competition for positions.   We are considering imports at the Goalie 
position and will select the best goaltender available.  

 
I will be at all tryouts, please don’t hesitate to reach out if there is anything we can do to 
provide the best experience for your player to excel.  Doug Andress, VP of Hockey 
Operations will be at the rinks as well during the process.    

Wishing every player the very best in their upcoming seasons! 

Coach Gill 


